
Operation Christmas Child Shoe Boxes 
for Samaritan’s Purse will be here 

October 10th!


We are asking everyone to pick up several 
of these shoe boxes to fill with toys, 

school supplies, clothes and hygiene 
items. Please make sure to stop by the Samaritan’s 

Purse table during the month of October; and REMEMBER to return 
your boxes no later than November 7th!


Stop by the table on October 10th for more information.

“It is truly an honor and a joy to pastor 
Harvest Church, the church for the 

city!  Our prayer for your family is that 
you find a true relationship with Jesus!  

As we grow together, loving our 
neighbors, serving our community and 
representing Jesus in everything that 
we do. Come rest and recharge in the 

presence of the Lord!”


In this together!

- Sr. Pastors, Gary & Karen Marshall


Welcome to Harvest Church


Thank you for worshipping with us 
today. It is an honor to have you. Please 

make yourself at home.

*


If this is your first time visiting with us, 
please feel free to fill out a “Connect 

Card” (located in the seat pocket of the 
sanctuary chairs). Don’t forget to drop it 
off in the offering plate during service.


*

We cannot wait to meet you, pray with 

you & live life together. You matter to us!

Harvest Church of SETX is a multi-cultural non-denominational 
church that has served the Southeast Texas Region for over 20 

years. Led by Pastor’s Gary & Karen Marshall, they have watched 
God do miraculous things not only through Harvest Church, but 

also within the City of Jasper and its surrounding communities. All 
built on fundamental truths only found in the word of God.

Know God


Our greatest desire is that you 
come to know God! This is 
your most important step!

Find Freedom


Once you know your Creator, 
it’s time to find freedom from 
the world and everything that 
could be holding you back.

Discover Purpose


From there, discovering your 
God given purpose is the next 

step to your best life yet!

Make a Difference


All of this so that we can be 
empowered to make a real 

difference in our world for the 
Glory of God! This is what it’s all 

about!

 Don’t miss Pastor Gary’s October series entitled 
“Blessed Church”  

~ 
“Judge not, and you shall not be judged. Condemn not, 
and you shall not be condemned. Forgive, and you will 

be forgiven. Give, and it will be given to you: good 
measure, pressed down, shaken together, and running 

over will be put into your bosom. For with the same 
measure that you use, it will be measured back to you.” 

Luke 6: 37-38 NKJV

Join Pastor Gary every Saturday 
Morning @ 8AM in the Main Sanctuary 

for a time of prayer.

October 2021



Important October Dates: 
10/5: 1st Tuesday Food Pantry Dist. 9AM 
10/6: Food Pantry (1st Wednesday):  
	 - Morning Dist. (Senior Boxes) 9AM 
	 - Evening Dist. 5PM 
	 -“First Fruits” Wednesday Service 7PM 
10/9:  5k Glow Run 6PM 
10/20: 3rd Wednesday Dist. 5PM

10/31: Halloween Trunk or Treat 5PM 

 **We are in need of 20 trunk or treat vehicles. If you would 
like to participate, please sign up at the Connect Center.
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- Harvest Church has a food pantry!

- Jasper Harvest Food Pantry provides nutritional 

distributions TWICE (2) a month

- 1st Tuesday - 9AM 
- 1st Wednesday: 

- Morning (Senior Boxes) - 9AM 
- Evening - 5PM. 

- 3rd Wednesday - 5PM 
- Additional distributions of 

produce or dairy will be 
announced through the local 
radio stations when trucks arrive.


- Volunteers are always needed.

Have you checked out all of our Small Groups this season? 

We have everything from Fishing, Motorcycling, Worship, 

Media, Date Nights, Bible Studies, Ladies Fellowship & Men’s 

Ministries. There is something for everyone to enjoy. 

A complete list of all Small Groups with dates & times is 

available at the “Connect Center” (located in the Main Foyer).


We would love for you to join us!


